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SUBJECT:  District 7 RBS Visitation Program Awards 

District 7 RBS Program Visitors provide a vital service to the Coast Guard, Coast Guard 

Auxiliary and the boating community with their boating safety outreach missions.  Their year-

round efforts help to prevent accidents and loss of lives and property by providing safety 

information and knowledge to inform and educate recreational boaters.  In recognition of their 

selfless efforts to promote safety, we are pleased to announce these 2018 District 7 awards.  

 

D7 LIGHTHOUSE AWARD 

Initiated in 2018, the Lighthouse Award is a performance based award for recognizing Program 

Visitors who have performed 1,000 or more program visits during their service in the Auxiliary.   

Certificates will be signed by District 7 Commodore and issued quarterly.    

Lighthouse certificates will be mailed to the Division Commander for members in his/her AOR 

with our recommendation for presentation at division meetings.  

 

BRAVO ZULU AWARDS 

A performance based district award, Bravo Zulu certificates for Program Visitor completing 50, 

100, 250 and 500 or more program visits annually.   

Based on calendar year achievements, BZ certificates will be issued in January to Division 

Commanders with our recommendation for presentation at division or flotilla meetings.  

Tracking, monitoring and issuing the Bravo Zulu awards will be completed by DSO-PV and 

ADSO-PV person in charge of awards.  Flotilla Commanders and PV flotilla and division 

leaders do not have to submit a request for BZ awards.   

 

Please disseminate this to all District 7 Program Visitors with our sincere thanks for their 

continued support.  

 


